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Reviewer: Laura Brewer 
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Date:   1.2.13  
Petition Number: revised 2012-103, 2012-101  
 
COMMENTS: 
Pet. 2012-101 The new trees to be planted on Steele Creek Rd will need to be behind the sidewalk 

unless the planting strip is increased to 8ft.  It is also preferred that they be behind the 
sidewalk due to this being an NCDOT roadway. 

 
Pet. 2012-103 No comments. 
 


